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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2014 6:53 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: For your approval - Bike Fest response letter

This is good. Thanks. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Jul 2, 2014, at 4:49 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor, 

  

The attached response letter regarding Bike Fest has been approved by Swati and Ted.  We have 

approximately 80 constituent emails/letters outstanding on this issue.  If you have time while you’re on 

the road, please review and edit as needed. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Rebecca 

  

  

  
Rebecca S. Schimsa 
Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561 
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